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AWARD OF TENDER FOR A CONTRACT WORTH APPROXIMATELY S$2.5 MILLION 

 

 
The Board of Directors of Ley Choon Group Holdings Limited (the “Company”) is pleased to 
announce that the Company’s subsidiary, Chin Kuan Engineering and Contractors Pte Ltd has been 
awarded a tender for a contract worth approximately S$2.5 million (the “Contract”) by the Public 
Utilities Board. 
 
The Contract is for the supply and laying of watermains in east division for Zone E1 from 2015 to 
2017. 

 
The Contract is not expected to have any material impact on the Company’s earnings or the net 
tangible assets for the current financial year ending 31 December 2015. 
 
None of the Directors or controlling shareholders of the Company has any interest, direct or indirect, 
in each Contract.  
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
Toh Choo Huat  
Executive Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
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